
April 7, 2022

Dear MACS Charter School Board Member,

Congratulations on your appointment as a MACS Charter School board member! By
volunteering your time and expertise, you will be making a difference for students and
families in our community. We thank you for your willingness to serve and look forward
to working with you as we further our mission and vision: to offer an academic program
that will engage and prepare students to be socially successful leaders in the
community.

MACS believes that behind every successful charter school is a high performing
governing board. At MACS we will value a strong partnership with school boards. We
will also make sure to work together and get all the resources we need to support our
members in understanding.

Again, welcome to the MACS Charter School family and please know that you can
contact us at any time. We look forward to working with you!

Sincerely,

Jamarca Sanford & Jennexis Castellanos
MACS Charter Schools Founder
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